
IRIS DOWNTIME

IRIS Downtime Notification
The IRIS Website will be unavailable on

Sunday, March 8 from 8:00 am to 2:00 pm
​for a security update.

If you have any questions please contact Julie McCall
​at 1-866-998-2597 or IncidentReporting@TrilliumNC.org

Trillium expects for all reports to be submitted on time. A paper copy
will need to be submitted via fax (252-215-6880) until IRIS is

available again. Once IRIS is available, the report will need to be
entered into IRIS.
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